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This report sets out the local authority’s submission to the DFE as a response to their call for evidence on SEND Funding Arrangements

Schools Forum Actions

To consider whether they can support the submission or propose any changes
1.
Consultation

1.1
The Department for Education made a call for evidence on the funding arrangements for young people with SEND and those who need alternative provision.  The consultation opened on the 3 May 2019 and closes the 31 July 2019. 

The Department for Education are aware of concerns about the funding allocated for young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) in England, and are looking carefully at how much overall funding will be needed in future years. 
This call for evidence will disappoint stakeholders as it does not look at this but it is an invitation to consider other aspects of the funding arrangements that:
· could be changed to help local authorities, schools, colleges and other providers in their support for young people with SEND, those requiring alternative provision (AP) and those at risk of exclusion from school, and
· may not be helping to get the most vale from the resources available

1.2
The High Needs sub-group considered a draft response, which is attached as Item 9A.  The Schools Forum is asked to comment and agree it. The main drive of the response is that as much flexibility as possible should remain locally rather than national prescription and further clarity be given on SEN notional budgets. 

1.3
It also notes with disappointment that the consultation is not wider in discussing the needs of the children and the financing of the appropriate provision. 
